
Bulletin No. 1050
Friday 16th June 2023

@LadyLanePark

Dear Parents

I am sure you would all join me in saying how spectacular the Junior’s performance of The Wind in the 
Willows was last week! It is clear to see how dedicated our performing arts teachers are to ensuring The Arts 
remain high on the agenda at our school.  I would like to thank Mrs. Scott, for her fantastic Drama teaching –
this has certainly had an impact on all our pupils’ confidence in performance.  Thank you also to Mrs. Lorimer 
for her continued dedication to Music in school – the singing once again was incredible.  Finally, thank you to 
Mrs. Hudson her own commitment to Performing Arts in school. I especially feel proud of how inclusive all 
our performances are, and how our shows give everyone a chance to experience performing on stage in such 
a great venue.  I am now eagerly awaiting the Infants performances in the last week of term.

On Wednesday this week, Mrs Arnold was pleased to see so many families coming along to our Early Years & 
Infants Information Evening.  It was a great opportunity to come along and meet your new teacher for 
September and ask any questions you have.  I would like to thank all our staff for making this such an 
informative evening.  If you were unable to attend, please do ask for a copy of the Welcome Booklet for your 
new class.  Next Wednesday, our Early Years & Infant pupils will visit their new classroom and spend time 
with their new teachers in preparation for September.

On Tuesday next week, the School Photographer will be visiting School. They will be taking all Class & Sports 
Teams Photographs in the morning, so please come in the correct Summer Uniform. A polite reminder that 
all hair should be tied back, unless it is cut to above shoulder length, with green or blue hair ties or clips.  
Additionally, trainers are not permitted as uniform for any pupil.

I am delighted to announce that we have appointed Miss Sanna Hussain as our new Teaching Assistant, 
starting in September. Miss Hussain is currently working as a Teaching Assistant at All Saints, Ilkley and has a 
great deal of experience of working with children of all ages – she is over the moon with her new position 
and can not wait to get started.

I hope to see you at The Disco this evening, always an enjoyable event for our pupils and we are grateful for 
the support of The Friends for providing the opportunity. Thank you in advance for the kindness of our 
parent volunteers & teachers for helping at the Disco – especially on a Friday night!

Have a lovely weekend

Mr. Saunders& The Staff at Lady Lane ParkSchool & Nursery





June 

Tuesday 20th June – Summer Class & Team Photographs
Wednesday 21st June – Nursery to Form 3 Transition Morning 

Friday 23rd June – Footsteps, Bingley Arts Centre

Tuesday 27th June – UVI Fast Forward Event at Bingley Parish Church
- Parents’ Consultations 6.00pm-8.00pm

Friday 30th June – Infant & Junior Sports Day

July

Monday 3rd July – Parents’ Consultations 4.00pm-6.00pm
Tuesday 4th July – Infant Celebrations Performance A

- Junior Transition Morning
Wednesday 5th July - Infant Celebrations Performance B

Thursday 6th July – Prize Giving Picnics for all Classes 
- Nursery trip to Hesketh Farm

Friday 7th July – School Closes for Summer

Sorry, Mrs Thompson is 
poorly today, so we will 

post a Menu for next week 
on Class Dojo on Monday!
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